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This week the Tigers have been using their 

ICT skills on the laptops to paint a picture of 

their favourite part of Jack and the 

Beanstalk. The children then worked 

extremely hard to write a sentence about 

their picture. 
 

 

 

The Lions have had a great day today at 

Beaumanor Hall.  They dressed up as 

evacuees and learnt about rationing and 

what life was like during WW2.  They 

cracked codes and spent time exploring an 

Anderson shelter. 

Uniform Issues 
 
Please make sure that all children’s clothing 
brought to school has their name clearly visible 
and that your child only takes home their own 
clothing! 
 
We seem to have an endless stream of 
unnamed and unclaimed uniform and lost 
items. 
 
In the Tigers class a hat, two fleece and a 
jumper have gone missing.  Please check at 
home and if you find items not belonging to 
your child please return them to school. 
 

 

“This is a giant beanstalk. Jack climbed the beanstalk” 
 

“Jack is getting ready to climb the beanstalk” 
 

 

If you know anyone who may be interested 
in our Open Morning for prospective parents  
– please let them know the dates and times. 

http://www.belton.leics.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be a 

Stay and Play Session 
for parents and carers of  

Tigers children on  
Friday 1st February from  

9am – 10.30am. 
 

 

Healthy Together 
Parent / Carer 

Monthly Advice 
Service 

If you would like to chat 
with the school nurse 

about any matter please 
let the school office know 

in advance and a 15 
minute appointment will 

be booked for you. 
 

Dates for this service are: 
Monday 4th February 

Monday 4th March 
2pm – 3pm 

 

On Wednesday 30th January Mrs Jones is 

taking the Owls to Cadbury World.  They 

are investigating chocolate this term as 

they become scientists, historians and 

mathematicians. 

Please remember your child needs to 

wear full school uniform with 

comfortable shoes and a coat.   

Please bring a packed lunch and a drink.  

No money is necessary.  

We will be leaving school at 8am prompt! 
 

Gymnastics Team News 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Four members of our Year 3 / 4 and Year 5 

/ 6 gymnastics team are competing in a 

competition at Iveshead School next week.  

Key Steps 2 will take place on Tuesday 29th 

January and Key Steps 3 on Thursday 31st 

January.  We wish our teams well. 

 

 

Please join us in church for our 

monthly class led assembly in church. 

       Tuesday 5th February 

9am 
This service will be led by the  

Tigers class. 

All very welcome 

We break for the half term holidays on  

Friday 15th February and start back to school on 

Tuesday 26th February.   

School is closed to pupils on Monday 25th February. 

Please bring into school all sizes of cardboard 

boxes … from tiny to huge! The Tigers need 

them for their stay and play session on  

Friday 1st February. Thank you! 

Coming up 

 

 

Cardboard 

boxes 
 


